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Please Enter CLMN Data by November 1st
Please submit all of  your monitoring data by November 1st or as soon after as possible. This ensures 

that we have all of  your data available as we start generating awards and final reports from 2021. If  you 
need any assistance entering your monitoring data, please contact your Regional CLMN Coordinator. 

Click HERE for an easy tool to find your Regional Coordinator. You can also contact the CLMN 
Statewide Educator Paul Skawinski at pskawins@uwsp.edu for help.

Thank you for all of  your hard work this season!

2nd CLMN Lake Learning Day offered on August 15th

Share your Lake Monitoring Story!
The 2022 Wisconsin Lakes & Rivers Convention planning team is looking for several lake and/or stream 

monitoring volunteers to share their monitoring experiences as part of  a Citizen Science set of  short 
presentations. Each presentation would be 10 minutes, including questions. The audience would likely 
be 20-40 people, with a mix of  other volunteers, lake property owners, and professional staff. Please 

contact Paul Skawinski at pskawins@uwsp.edu if  you would like to share your story!

 

2021 Annual Data Reports Available Online
Remember that your annual lake monitoring summary reports are available anytime at  

https://dnr.wisconsin.gov/topic/lakes/clmn. Just click on Graphs & Data by County, then find your 
county/lake and click “Details” next to your lake name, then on the year under “Annual Reports”. 

Other types of  reports and graphics are available as well, and you can view reports from any year that 
your lake has participated in CLMN! We encourage you to share these reports with others! You can also 
find this webpage by visiting the DNR homepage at dnr.wi.gov and clicking the magnifying glass in the 

upper right corner to search for “citizen lake monitoring”. 

2022 Lakes & Rivers Convention in Stevens Point
The 2022 Wisconsin Lakes & Rivers Convention intends to be in-person at the Stevens Point Holiday 

Inn & Convention Center from April 6-8, 2022. The planning team will be monitoring COVID activity 
over the winter and will make adjustments as necessary to ensure a safe and fun event.
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